
                                              Neighborhood Council #1 

                                                    Meeting Minutes 

                                                        9 May 2017 

 

 

Members Present:  Neal Dubois, Mike Flaherty, Paul Warrick. 

 

Others Present:  Jim Reardon, Casey Furr and four community residents. 

 

Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order at 7PM.  The meeting was held at the 

Meadowlark School Library. 

 

Old Business:   

 

Faith Lutheran Church – Representative was not present. 

 

Grand Vista Park – Casey Furr briefed details of the father/daughter dance to be held on 

12 May from 6-8PM at Meadowlark School to raise money for the park.  She noted that 

local merchants had contributed merchandise to be used as prizes.  She hopes to get 

some funding from HB 294 awaiting signature by the governor to provide $100K for 

Montana parks. 

 

Encino Drive – Jim Reardon briefed the results of an analysis of the problems.  He 

stated that a lasting fix was outside current city funding.  However, he stated that the 

city expects to receive the needed funds from the recent gas tax increase voted by the 

legislature.  Rather than accomplish a temporary fix which would have to be torn up 

later, the city will wait for the funds to do a lasting fix. 

 

The Council Chairman read an e-mail received from community resident, Tim Forester, 

outlining the numerous problems with Encino Drive.  Mr. Reardon agreed with the 

comments of Mr. Forrester and said the problems would be resolved with a lasting fix as 

soon as the funds are available. 

 

Community Policing:  Sgt. Wells was not present. 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Other Business:  Dave Foscue will attend the Council of Councils meeting on 23 May. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15PM. 


